January 17, 2019

To whom it may concern:

I am in the process if filing the paper work for intermittent operation. We are still continuing to use the
pit, but a slower rate. This is due to the fact we are not building many lease roads for gas fields. We are
still doing maintenance and therefore are not in the pit quite as much as before. | have been in contact

with Eric Scott via email with my questions and seeking his advice. | plan to have this done by the end of
February.

Thank you -
Michelle Sandquist
For

Douglas and Patricia Sessions



